

Nut Allergy

We do have children in school with nut allergies therefore I would be grateful if you could avoid sending snacks to school with your child that contains nuts. This would also include packed lunch contents. Thank you for your help with this.

School Uniform

It is lovely to see the children all return to school in school uniform. It is important that they feel proud of their identity as being children who attend Mid Calder Primary School. They are all so smart in their black gym shoes, with all children being the same. Thank you for all your support





Responsible Roles

Primary 7 have taken on their 'Responsible Roles' to help with the smooth running of the school, also developing their responsibilities within a school environment. These roles include, 'Safe Security', 'Playground Pals' and 'Magical Mediators'. The children applied for their position and have all gone through appropriate training.

The Primary 6 children also have the responsibility of helping in the lunch hall and are known as the 'Lunch Bunch'.

PVG Disclosure

We are always looking for parent helpers both in school and on trips, if you feel you can help in anyway could you please call in and get a disclosure form. This will then allow us to have you work with the children on such occasions.

Breakfast Club

We have a very successful breakfast club running in school. It stars every morning at 8.05am until 8.25am. The children are offered a healthy breakfast and have the opportunity to play board games, use construction materials and generally have a chat with their friends. There is no need to reserve a place; the children can join us any morning. Parents can drop the children off at the main door please.



Photograph Permission

The data forms will be sent home very soon to allow you to update any personal information we hold about your child. This will also include an EE2 form should we be out around the school area. However, we are going to use the photograph forms which were submitted last session, should you wish to change the permission on these forms can you please let us know when you return the data and EE2 forms. Thank you.

'Meet The Teacher' (7th September 2017 @6.30pm)

This meeting is for parents / carers to find out about the priorities of the school for 2017-18 and to give the opportunity for you to hear the programme ahead for each class.

COMPLAINTS PROCEDURE

If you have any comments or suggestions to make about anything you have read in this newsletter or about Mid Calder Primary in general I am always keen to hear them. Please do not hesitate to contact us. Schools in West Lothian have been advised of changes which have been made to the West Lothian Complaints Procedure. To make a complaint to Customer Care in West Lothian in writing it should be addressed to: Customer Care (Education Services), West Lothian Council, Civic Centre, Livingston EH54 6FF. Tel: 0800 328 5143